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From: Stephanie Humphrey   
Sent: 23 August 2017 08:30 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Gosport town centre 

I do not agree with the planned build of more shops , our high Street us struggling enough , we need to 
encourage proper business into the existing shops instead of more pound stores or betting / gambling 
shops 

As for the Falklands garden, it would be completely disrespectful to change that in any way as the whole 
purpose is for people to reflect, NOT  build a play area 

A disappointed Gosport resident 
Mrs Humphrey 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.




